
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

January 2024 

1/12: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of the election of 
Officers and Appointments for the 2024 Calendar Year, the purchase of a new 
Ford F450 Utility Truck through Sourcewell Purchasing, and a discussion on re-
visiting the elections timeline. 

1/16: ARFCD Public Outreach Committee meeting. The Public Outreach 
Committee met to discuss development of a new Public Outreach and 
Communications Plan. The plan would cover the Annual Newsletter, participation 
and materials for public events, and enlisting a communications consultant. 
Trustee Vander Werf offered to draft the initial plan framework. 

1/22: MBK North Area Levee Tour. Interim Superintendent Kawamura and  I 
met with Tom Engler and Pro Mitra from MBK Engineers to provide a tour and 
discuss maintenance challenges along the North Area Levees. 

1/26: Central Valley Flood Protection Board meeting. I attended this meeting 
to participate in a presentation and discussion on the US Army Corps of 
Engineers 2023 levee inspection of the American River South Levee System. 
Directors on the Board wanted to know more about the severity of any 
unacceptable items, particularly in the levee segments downstream of the 
District. 
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